
TOWN OF EDMESTON
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Town Board of the Town of Edmeston is 
accepting bids for the following:

LIQUID CHLORINE
FIVE GALLON CONTAINERS
TEN GALLON CONTAINERS

OR BULK
Bids may be mailed to Town of Edmeston,
PO Box 5133, Edmeston, NY 13335 or hand 
delivered to the Town Clerk’s Office in the Edmeston 
Municipal Building during office hours.  
Please write “Chlorine Bid” on the envelope.

All bids will be opened at the Monthly Board 
Meeting on Tuesday, April 11, 2023 at 7:00 PM.

The town reserves the right to award part or the 
entire bid.  The town also reserves the right to reject 
any and all proposals.


